
Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA

L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0817962 to WC0817973

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 207595
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 207595

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 207595

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207595&p=7384
CID:207595
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207595&p=7384


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817962

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817962

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817962

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265739&p=7384&sn=WC0817962
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265739&p=7384&sn=WC0817962
SN:WC0817962


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817963

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817963

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817963

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265740&p=8717&sn=WC0817963
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265740&p=8717&sn=WC0817963
SN:WC0817963


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817964

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817964

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817964

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265741&p=3240&sn=WC0817964
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265741&p=3240&sn=WC0817964
SN:WC0817964


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817965

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817965

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817965

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265742&p=5948&sn=WC0817965
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265742&p=5948&sn=WC0817965
SN:WC0817965


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817966

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817966

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817966

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265743&p=9699&sn=WC0817966
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265743&p=9699&sn=WC0817966
SN:WC0817966


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817967

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817967

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817967

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265744&p=547&sn=WC0817967
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265744&p=547&sn=WC0817967
SN:WC0817967


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817968

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817968

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817968

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265745&p=6534&sn=WC0817968
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265745&p=6534&sn=WC0817968
SN:WC0817968


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817969

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817969

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817969

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265746&p=1774&sn=WC0817969
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265746&p=1774&sn=WC0817969
SN:WC0817969


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817970

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817970

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817970

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265747&p=3254&sn=WC0817970
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265747&p=3254&sn=WC0817970
SN:WC0817970


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817971

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817971

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817971

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265748&p=4335&sn=WC0817971
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265748&p=4335&sn=WC0817971
SN:WC0817971


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817972

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817972

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817972

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265749&p=388&sn=WC0817972
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265749&p=388&sn=WC0817972
SN:WC0817972


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817973

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817973

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817973

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265750&p=7945&sn=WC0817973
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265750&p=7945&sn=WC0817973
SN:WC0817973


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0817974 to WC0817985

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 207596
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 207596

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 207596

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207596&p=5571
CID:207596
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207596&p=5571


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817974

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817974

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817974

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265751&p=5571&sn=WC0817974
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265751&p=5571&sn=WC0817974
SN:WC0817974


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817975

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817975

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817975

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265752&p=3384&sn=WC0817975
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265752&p=3384&sn=WC0817975
SN:WC0817975


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817976

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817976

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817976

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265753&p=5661&sn=WC0817976
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265753&p=5661&sn=WC0817976
SN:WC0817976


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817977

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817977

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817977

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265754&p=193&sn=WC0817977
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265754&p=193&sn=WC0817977
SN:WC0817977


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817978

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817978

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817978

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265755&p=2004&sn=WC0817978
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265755&p=2004&sn=WC0817978
SN:WC0817978


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817979

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817979

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817979

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265756&p=7548&sn=WC0817979
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265756&p=7548&sn=WC0817979
SN:WC0817979


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817980

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817980

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817980

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265757&p=9975&sn=WC0817980
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265757&p=9975&sn=WC0817980
SN:WC0817980


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817981

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817981

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817981

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265758&p=7578&sn=WC0817981
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265758&p=7578&sn=WC0817981
SN:WC0817981


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817982

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817982

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817982

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265759&p=8344&sn=WC0817982
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265759&p=8344&sn=WC0817982
SN:WC0817982


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817983

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817983

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817983

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265760&p=5863&sn=WC0817983
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265760&p=5863&sn=WC0817983
SN:WC0817983


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817984

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817984

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817984

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265761&p=6161&sn=WC0817984
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265761&p=6161&sn=WC0817984
SN:WC0817984


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817985

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817985

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817985

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265762&p=7058&sn=WC0817985
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265762&p=7058&sn=WC0817985
SN:WC0817985


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0817986 to WC0817997

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 207597
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 207597

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 207597

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207597&p=298
CID:207597
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207597&p=298


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817986

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817986

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817986

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265763&p=298&sn=WC0817986
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265763&p=298&sn=WC0817986
SN:WC0817986


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817987

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817987

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817987

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265764&p=7485&sn=WC0817987
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265764&p=7485&sn=WC0817987
SN:WC0817987


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817988

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817988

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817988

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265765&p=551&sn=WC0817988
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265765&p=551&sn=WC0817988
SN:WC0817988


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817989

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817989

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817989

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265766&p=8552&sn=WC0817989
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265766&p=8552&sn=WC0817989
SN:WC0817989


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817990

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817990

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817990

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265767&p=8261&sn=WC0817990
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265767&p=8261&sn=WC0817990
SN:WC0817990


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817991

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817991

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817991

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265768&p=2335&sn=WC0817991
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265768&p=2335&sn=WC0817991
SN:WC0817991


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817992

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817992

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817992

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265769&p=5630&sn=WC0817992
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265769&p=5630&sn=WC0817992
SN:WC0817992


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817993

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817993

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817993

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265770&p=1087&sn=WC0817993
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265770&p=1087&sn=WC0817993
SN:WC0817993


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817994

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817994

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817994

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265771&p=7191&sn=WC0817994
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265771&p=7191&sn=WC0817994
SN:WC0817994


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817995

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817995

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817995

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265772&p=8432&sn=WC0817995
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265772&p=8432&sn=WC0817995
SN:WC0817995


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817996

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817996

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817996

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265773&p=2677&sn=WC0817996
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265773&p=2677&sn=WC0817996
SN:WC0817996


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817997

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817997

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817997

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265774&p=2073&sn=WC0817997
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265774&p=2073&sn=WC0817997
SN:WC0817997


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0817998 to WC0818009

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 207598
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 207598

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 207598

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207598&p=3694
CID:207598
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207598&p=3694


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817998

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817998

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817998

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265775&p=3694&sn=WC0817998
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265775&p=3694&sn=WC0817998
SN:WC0817998


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0817999

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0817999

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0817999

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265776&p=3805&sn=WC0817999
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265776&p=3805&sn=WC0817999
SN:WC0817999


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818000

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818000

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818000

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265777&p=5974&sn=WC0818000
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265777&p=5974&sn=WC0818000
SN:WC0818000


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818001

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818001

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818001

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265778&p=1124&sn=WC0818001
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265778&p=1124&sn=WC0818001
SN:WC0818001


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818002

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818002

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818002

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265779&p=7313&sn=WC0818002
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265779&p=7313&sn=WC0818002
SN:WC0818002


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818003

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818003

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818003

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265780&p=4670&sn=WC0818003
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265780&p=4670&sn=WC0818003
SN:WC0818003


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818004

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818004

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818004

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265781&p=6366&sn=WC0818004
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265781&p=6366&sn=WC0818004
SN:WC0818004


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818005

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818005

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818005

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265782&p=5448&sn=WC0818005
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265782&p=5448&sn=WC0818005
SN:WC0818005


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818006

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818006

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818006

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265783&p=4844&sn=WC0818006
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265783&p=4844&sn=WC0818006
SN:WC0818006


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818007

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818007

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818007

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265784&p=4036&sn=WC0818007
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265784&p=4036&sn=WC0818007
SN:WC0818007


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818008

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818008

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818008

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265785&p=9281&sn=WC0818008
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265785&p=9281&sn=WC0818008
SN:WC0818008


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818009

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818009

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818009

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265786&p=1813&sn=WC0818009
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265786&p=1813&sn=WC0818009
SN:WC0818009


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0818010 to WC0818021

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 207599
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 207599

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 207599

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207599&p=4377
CID:207599
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207599&p=4377


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818010

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818010

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818010

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265787&p=4377&sn=WC0818010
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265787&p=4377&sn=WC0818010
SN:WC0818010


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818011

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818011

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818011

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265788&p=5171&sn=WC0818011
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265788&p=5171&sn=WC0818011
SN:WC0818011


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818012

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818012

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818012

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265789&p=2675&sn=WC0818012
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265789&p=2675&sn=WC0818012
SN:WC0818012


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818013

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818013

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818013

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265790&p=5577&sn=WC0818013
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265790&p=5577&sn=WC0818013
SN:WC0818013


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818014

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818014

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818014

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265791&p=8039&sn=WC0818014
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265791&p=8039&sn=WC0818014
SN:WC0818014


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818015

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818015

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818015

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265792&p=9071&sn=WC0818015
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265792&p=9071&sn=WC0818015
SN:WC0818015


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818016

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818016

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818016

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265793&p=2753&sn=WC0818016
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265793&p=2753&sn=WC0818016
SN:WC0818016


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818017

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818017

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818017

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265794&p=9237&sn=WC0818017
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265794&p=9237&sn=WC0818017
SN:WC0818017


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818018

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818018

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818018

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265795&p=4776&sn=WC0818018
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265795&p=4776&sn=WC0818018
SN:WC0818018


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818019

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818019

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818019

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265796&p=5101&sn=WC0818019
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265796&p=5101&sn=WC0818019
SN:WC0818019


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818020

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818020

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818020

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265797&p=4665&sn=WC0818020
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265797&p=4665&sn=WC0818020
SN:WC0818020


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818021

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818021

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818021

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265798&p=8880&sn=WC0818021
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265798&p=8880&sn=WC0818021
SN:WC0818021


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0818022 to WC0818033

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 207600
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 207600

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 207600

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207600&p=1491
CID:207600
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207600&p=1491


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818022

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818022

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818022

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265799&p=1491&sn=WC0818022
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265799&p=1491&sn=WC0818022
SN:WC0818022


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818023

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818023

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818023

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265800&p=5086&sn=WC0818023
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265800&p=5086&sn=WC0818023
SN:WC0818023


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818024

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818024

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818024

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265801&p=3643&sn=WC0818024
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265801&p=3643&sn=WC0818024
SN:WC0818024


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818025

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818025

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818025

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265802&p=47&sn=WC0818025
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265802&p=47&sn=WC0818025
SN:WC0818025


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818026

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818026

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818026

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265803&p=6870&sn=WC0818026
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265803&p=6870&sn=WC0818026
SN:WC0818026


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818027

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818027

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818027

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265804&p=4058&sn=WC0818027
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265804&p=4058&sn=WC0818027
SN:WC0818027


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818028

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818028

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818028

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265805&p=2921&sn=WC0818028
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265805&p=2921&sn=WC0818028
SN:WC0818028


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818029

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818029

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818029

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265806&p=3809&sn=WC0818029
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265806&p=3809&sn=WC0818029
SN:WC0818029


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818030

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818030

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818030

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265807&p=8651&sn=WC0818030
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265807&p=8651&sn=WC0818030
SN:WC0818030


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818031

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818031

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818031

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265808&p=6536&sn=WC0818031
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265808&p=6536&sn=WC0818031
SN:WC0818031


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818032

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818032

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818032

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265809&p=8471&sn=WC0818032
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265809&p=8471&sn=WC0818032
SN:WC0818032


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818033

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818033

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818033

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265810&p=3404&sn=WC0818033
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265810&p=3404&sn=WC0818033
SN:WC0818033


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0818034 to WC0818045

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 207601
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 207601

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 207601

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207601&p=8765
CID:207601
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207601&p=8765


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818034

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818034

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818034

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265811&p=8765&sn=WC0818034
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265811&p=8765&sn=WC0818034
SN:WC0818034


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818035

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818035

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818035

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265812&p=7058&sn=WC0818035
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265812&p=7058&sn=WC0818035
SN:WC0818035


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818036

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818036

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818036

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265813&p=5312&sn=WC0818036
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265813&p=5312&sn=WC0818036
SN:WC0818036


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818037

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818037

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818037

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265814&p=3120&sn=WC0818037
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265814&p=3120&sn=WC0818037
SN:WC0818037


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818038

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818038

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818038

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265815&p=2907&sn=WC0818038
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265815&p=2907&sn=WC0818038
SN:WC0818038


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818039

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818039

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818039

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265816&p=6310&sn=WC0818039
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265816&p=6310&sn=WC0818039
SN:WC0818039


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818040

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818040

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818040

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265817&p=2971&sn=WC0818040
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265817&p=2971&sn=WC0818040
SN:WC0818040


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818041

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818041

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818041

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265818&p=2255&sn=WC0818041
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265818&p=2255&sn=WC0818041
SN:WC0818041


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818042

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818042

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818042

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265819&p=7761&sn=WC0818042
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265819&p=7761&sn=WC0818042
SN:WC0818042


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818043

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818043

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818043

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265820&p=7806&sn=WC0818043
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265820&p=7806&sn=WC0818043
SN:WC0818043


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818044

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818044

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818044

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265821&p=7346&sn=WC0818044
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265821&p=7346&sn=WC0818044
SN:WC0818044


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818045

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818045

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818045

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265822&p=9221&sn=WC0818045
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265822&p=9221&sn=WC0818045
SN:WC0818045


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0818046 to WC0818057

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 207602
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 207602

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 207602

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207602&p=9146
CID:207602
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207602&p=9146


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818046

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818046

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818046

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265823&p=9146&sn=WC0818046
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265823&p=9146&sn=WC0818046
SN:WC0818046


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818047

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818047

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818047

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265824&p=7824&sn=WC0818047
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265824&p=7824&sn=WC0818047
SN:WC0818047


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818048

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818048

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818048

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265825&p=6669&sn=WC0818048
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265825&p=6669&sn=WC0818048
SN:WC0818048


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818049

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818049

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818049

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265826&p=9418&sn=WC0818049
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265826&p=9418&sn=WC0818049
SN:WC0818049


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818050

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818050

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818050

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265827&p=8015&sn=WC0818050
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265827&p=8015&sn=WC0818050
SN:WC0818050


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818051

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818051

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818051

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265828&p=3433&sn=WC0818051
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265828&p=3433&sn=WC0818051
SN:WC0818051


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818052

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818052

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818052

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265829&p=4768&sn=WC0818052
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265829&p=4768&sn=WC0818052
SN:WC0818052


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818053

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818053

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818053

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265830&p=3615&sn=WC0818053
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265830&p=3615&sn=WC0818053
SN:WC0818053


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818054

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818054

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818054

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265831&p=3789&sn=WC0818054
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265831&p=3789&sn=WC0818054
SN:WC0818054


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818055

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818055

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818055

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265832&p=1009&sn=WC0818055
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265832&p=1009&sn=WC0818055
SN:WC0818055


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818056

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818056

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818056

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265833&p=8038&sn=WC0818056
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265833&p=8038&sn=WC0818056
SN:WC0818056


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818057

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818057

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818057

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265834&p=239&sn=WC0818057
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265834&p=239&sn=WC0818057
SN:WC0818057


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0818058 to WC0818069

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 207603
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 207603

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 207603

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207603&p=833
CID:207603
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207603&p=833


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818058

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818058

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818058

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265835&p=833&sn=WC0818058
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265835&p=833&sn=WC0818058
SN:WC0818058


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818059

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818059

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818059

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265836&p=3466&sn=WC0818059
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265836&p=3466&sn=WC0818059
SN:WC0818059


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818060

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818060

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818060

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265837&p=3122&sn=WC0818060
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265837&p=3122&sn=WC0818060
SN:WC0818060


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818061

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818061

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818061

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265838&p=4037&sn=WC0818061
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265838&p=4037&sn=WC0818061
SN:WC0818061


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818062

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818062

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818062

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265839&p=885&sn=WC0818062
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265839&p=885&sn=WC0818062
SN:WC0818062


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818063

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818063

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818063

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265840&p=6023&sn=WC0818063
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265840&p=6023&sn=WC0818063
SN:WC0818063


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818064

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818064

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818064

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265841&p=4840&sn=WC0818064
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265841&p=4840&sn=WC0818064
SN:WC0818064


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818065

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818065

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818065

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265842&p=824&sn=WC0818065
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265842&p=824&sn=WC0818065
SN:WC0818065


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818066

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818066

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818066

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265843&p=8369&sn=WC0818066
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265843&p=8369&sn=WC0818066
SN:WC0818066


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818067

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818067

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818067

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265844&p=6562&sn=WC0818067
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265844&p=6562&sn=WC0818067
SN:WC0818067


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818068

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818068

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818068

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265845&p=4375&sn=WC0818068
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265845&p=4375&sn=WC0818068
SN:WC0818068


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818069

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818069

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818069

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265846&p=9509&sn=WC0818069
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265846&p=9509&sn=WC0818069
SN:WC0818069


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
 Ox Fleet Care
466 Highway 52
Dundas, ON L9H 5E2
CANADA L 9 H 5 E 2

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0818070 to WC0818081

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 207604
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 207604

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 207604

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207604&p=2351
CID:207604
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=207604&p=2351


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818070

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818070

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818070

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265847&p=2351&sn=WC0818070
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265847&p=2351&sn=WC0818070
SN:WC0818070


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818071

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818071

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818071

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265848&p=1524&sn=WC0818071
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265848&p=1524&sn=WC0818071
SN:WC0818071


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818072

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818072

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818072

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265849&p=1830&sn=WC0818072
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265849&p=1830&sn=WC0818072
SN:WC0818072


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818073

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818073

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818073

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265850&p=116&sn=WC0818073
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265850&p=116&sn=WC0818073
SN:WC0818073


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818074

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818074

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818074

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265851&p=6108&sn=WC0818074
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265851&p=6108&sn=WC0818074
SN:WC0818074


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818075

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818075

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818075

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265852&p=220&sn=WC0818075
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265852&p=220&sn=WC0818075
SN:WC0818075


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818076

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818076

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818076

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265853&p=6843&sn=WC0818076
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265853&p=6843&sn=WC0818076
SN:WC0818076


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818077

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818077

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818077

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265854&p=7771&sn=WC0818077
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265854&p=7771&sn=WC0818077
SN:WC0818077


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818078

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818078

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818078

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265855&p=1373&sn=WC0818078
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265855&p=1373&sn=WC0818078
SN:WC0818078


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818079

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818079

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818079

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265856&p=8053&sn=WC0818079
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265856&p=8053&sn=WC0818079
SN:WC0818079


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818080

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818080

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818080

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265857&p=667&sn=WC0818080
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265857&p=667&sn=WC0818080
SN:WC0818080


!

CUSTOMER CODE: OXFBUR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0818081

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0818081

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0818081
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https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265858&p=2679&sn=WC0818081
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2265858&p=2679&sn=WC0818081
SN:WC0818081
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